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WENDWG 2023 will take place at the Comwell Hotel ‘Hvide Hus’ Aalborg, Denmark. 

The hotel is centrally located in walking distance to the main train station and the 

central bus stop. 

 

 

 

Hotel Comwell ‘Hvide Hus’ 

Vesterbro 2, 9000 Aalborg  

https://comwell.com/hoteller/comwell-hotel-aalborg 

 

Conference 

During the conference, the Comwell Hotel ‘Hvide Hus’ will provide breakfast, lunch, 

and an afternoon refreshment. 

 

To/From Aalborg, Denmark.   

There are several international airlines serving Aalborg Airport with multiple daily 

flights from Amsterdam and Copenhagen.  

 

To/From Comwell Hotel ‘Hvide Hus’ 

The international airport of Aalborg is situated right at the edge of the city and con-

nected by a 10 min train ride to Aalborg’s main train station. From here, the hotel is 

to be reached within 5 min walking. For further guidance on public transport, please 

visit: Rejseplanen 

  

Alternatively, travelers can catch a public city bus to the train station or an official taxi 

waiting in front of the terminal building. A taxi to the hotel will be around 200 DKK. 

Practical Information WENDWG 2023, Aalborg (DK) 

https://comwell.com/hoteller/comwell-hotel-aalborg
https://www.rejseplanen.dk/webapp/?language=en_EN&#!P|TP!histId|0!histKey|H671978
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Hotel Reservation 

The Danish Geodata Agency pre-reserved rooms at the Comwell Hotel ‘Hvide Hus’. 

The price per room/night is set to 588 DKK, which equals around 78 €.  

Participants who would like to book one of these rooms will have to inform DGA 

(hejus@gst.dk + trvin@gst.dk) latest by December 23rd 2022.  

 

Please provide the following information:   

Name: 

E-mail: 

Arrival: 

Departure: 

 

When checking out, participants will pay their rooms at the reception.  

 

Icebreaker 

DGA is pleased to invite all WENDWG colleagues to an icebreaker event the evening 

before the meeting at the DGA main office in Aalborg on February 20th, at 18:00h. 

We will arrange a short tour around the office and our National Hydrographer, Pia 

Dahl Højgaard, will welcome all participants. The address of the DGA main office is 

Lindholm Brygge 31, 9400 Nørresundby.  

 

From the hotel and the central train station, the DGA main office may be reached by 

taking the train (5 minutes), or bus line 12/13/70/71 (15 minutes) to Lindholm St. For 

further information on the public transport, please visit: Rejseplanen 

 

In case of further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Hendrik Stang 

(hejus@gst.dk).  
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